
 

 
  
  

GOVERNING BOARD 
MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL MEETING 

Tuesday, July 1, 2003 
 

A special meeting of the Governing Board of the Grossmont-Cuyamaca Community College District was held on 
Tuesday, July 1, 2003, at 5:30 p.m., at the Heritage of the Americas Museum, Cuyamaca College, 900 Rancho 
San Diego Parkway, El Cajon. 

Members Present: Trustees Alexander, Caruthers, Clark, Cutting, Kraft; Student Trustees Collins and Duncan 

Members Absent: None 

Others Present: Chancellor Suarez, Presidents Martinez and Perri, Vice Chancellors Austin and McMahan, 
district and college administrators, members of the staff, students, press, and interested 
citizens. 

Call to Order

Board President Caruthers called the special meeting to order at 5:46 p.m.  

Workshop on Architectural Design Guidelines

Chancellor Suarez called on Vice Chancellor Austin, who, with the assistance of Dale Switzer, GCCCD Sr. 
Director, Facilities Planning, Development, and Maintenance; Tom Watts of Gafcon; and Vaughan Davies of 
Ehrenkrantz, Eckstut, and Kuhn, conducted a workshop on proposed Architectural Design Guidelines for 
Grossmont and Cuyamaca Colleges. Following lengthy discussion, Austin agreed to incorporate proposed 
modifications into the guidelines, which will be presented to the Board for approval at an upcoming Board 
meeting. 

Board President Caruthers left the meeting at 8:25 p.m. 

Board Vice President Kraft adjourned the special meeting at 8:40 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

Omero Suarez, Ph.D. 
Chancellor and 
  Secretary to the Governing Board 
 
Mary V. Watkins 
Recording Secretary 

Approved by the Governing Board July 15, 2003. 
 
 
 
Timothy L. Caruthers, D.C. 
Board President 
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